
Geography Biography
My name is Miss Baird and I am the Geography Lead at Oakhill and Hanbury’s Farm 
Federation.

Geography has always been a passion of mine. My family have always had a love for the 
outdoors so from an early age, nature and the world has been a part of life. It was also my 
dad, who worked for the Environment Agency working on rivers, that sparkled my love and 
fascination of the many wonders of the world. 

At school, Geography was my favourite subject and from studying it at GCSE and A-level, my 
love for the subject only grew and so did my awe of the world. I was provided with many 
opportunities to witness first hand some of the amazing features of our country. I was also 
fortunate to travel abroad to Iceland and see many of the amazing features of its landscape –
it was an experience of a life time! From walking on a glacier and swimming in the Blue 
Lagoon to going down a lava tube and watching geysers erupt every 10 minutes!

These experiences have given me a lifelong love of geography and I hope our Geography 
curriculum at Oakhill and Hanbury’s Farm Primary School will inspire and spark a fascination 
in geography that I had from an early age. 


